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Richard J. Bodorff, senior counsel in Wiley’s Telecom, Media &

Technology Practice, has been selected to receive the 2025

Chairman’s Award from The Broadcasters Foundation of America

(BFOA).

The Chairman’s Award honors those who have made a significant

impact on the BFOA. The award will be presented at an awards

ceremony on April 9 in Las Vegas. Bodorff serves on the Board of

Directors for BFOA and previously served as its General Counsel and

Secretary.

BFOA provides assistance to radio and television broadcaster

professionals who find themselves in acute financial need due to

critical illness, severe accident, or emergency.


